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Current active members:  
Courtney Long, Kristen Oliver (co-chairs), Alexa Pagonas 
 
 
September-October Activities 
 
Despite holding a virtual 2020 Reunion for alumnae, the decision was made in mid-
September to delay the official celebration of our 2020 Alumnae Awards recipients until 
Reunion 2021.  
 
On October 1st, the Committee arranged a zoom group interview with the three Alumnae 
Awards recipients led by Kate Beckwith and attended by Kristen Oliver for Kate’s 
extended article in the winter edition of the Mills Quarterly. Photos of the winners were 
also forwarded to Kate to include in the two-page spread. The article has been 
completed, edited and is ready for publication.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Courtney Long 
Kristen Oliver 
Alexa Pagonas 


